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Remembering our Neighbors in Foxwood Village 
From Joe Graham, #215 

 
  A GET WELL CARD WAS SENT TO: 

 

Joan Spates, #263 
 

We hope you all feel better soon! 

 
 
 
#138 – Joan & Al Matisik 
 
 Big change in our lives for me and my husband Al.  Living in the same house for 54 
years, in Stewart Manor, L.I. and then making the move to Foxwood Village. 
 We moved in furniture and all and pet Muffins in November 2013.  The first time Muffins 
came into the house she ran behind the dryer; stayed there for 45 minutes and 
disconnected the dryer hose.  She has adjusted very well since. 
 I’ve had the opportunity to get involved in bowling and other social activities.  Met a 
lot of people and they’ve been very helpful in guiding me into things that are available. 
 The surrounding countryside is such a pleasure and we enjoy our walks as we take it all 
in. Can’t wait till springtime, to get out and enjoy the gardening and outside activities. 

Meet Your New Neighbors 

New friends are like new adventures. 
You never know what life lessons they will teach you! 

Anonymous 

 

 We’ve Got Mail! 
                         
 A belated note of thanks to my wonderful friends; Carolee Olsen, Margaret Regan, 
Norma Strubel, Paulette Jasinski, and Joan Spates, who just happen to be my neighbors.  
If it wasn’t for your help and TLC during the bad times this winter, I don’t know if I’d have 
made it through. 
 And special thanks to Carolee, for cleaning up after I opened up a vein in my leg and 
had to go to the emergency room.  You went above and beyond. 
 

Thank you, 
Roxie Parker, #266 


